
Walk Once a Week 
At Stepping Stones we encourage the children to be as healthy as possible. As 

part of this we participate in the ‘Walk Once Week’ campaign run by the charity 

Living Streets. 

Each month every child who WALKS/ CYCLES/ SCOOTER/ PARK & STRIDE to 

preschool/school just once each week will be awarded a badge. In order to 

monitor the travel habits of your child we ask you to help them find their ‘brick’ 

and put it in the correct bucket as they start their session. 

Each half term the badge your child could be awarded will be displayed outside 

the classroom. 

A link to the charity’s website can be found on the Stepping Stones website. 

 

 


